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To, 
Mrs. Rita Watson

Maxmuller Housing Ltd. 

43, Green Palms Dr.,

Tampa, Florida

April 18, 2012

Dear Mrs. Watson,

I am Dorothy Robertson, writing on behalf of the ‘Word of the God’ foundation, to hearty thank you for the donation you sent to build a school for the poor children.
We are grateful to receive a check of $2000 from your side for supporting this good cause of school construction for the underprivileged children.

We sincerely appreciate your monetary help to support our cause. It is few of you good people that realize the importance of such social causes and come forward with their support.

I am enclosing a receipt for the donation you have sent to us. In case you have any questions regarding the developments of the project you are supporting for, please feel free to contact us anytime.

Regards,

Dorothy Robertson

‘Word of the God’

Tampa
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